From: Tamley, Karen 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 4:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Russo, Joseph
Subject: reporting 

Steve,

Per our conversation, I and my Deputy Commissioner of Compliance Joe Russo were invited to be the guest of King Harris at the Access Living gala dinner on the evening of June 3, 2014 at Navy Pier.   Access Living is a Chicago based disability organization who MOPD works closely with on issues pertaining to people with disabilities.   Access Living was  honoring Mr. Harris for his contributions to advancing the opportunities of people with disabilities over the years.    Mr. Harris asked Mr. Russo and I to be his guest at the gala because the Mayor's Office for People with Disabilities has worked with him on several disability projects and he wanted to recognize our work together.   The gala ticket price was $400.00 which included a cocktail reception and dinner. 

If there is anything further I need to provide, please let me know.

Best Regards,

Karen Tamley

Commissioner 

Mayor's Office for People with Disabilities 

